

Governing Board

AnnaMarie Knorr, President Ben Owens, Vice-President Torri Anderson, Member Patti Coutré, Member Jim Jordan, Member

Superintendent

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Ed. D.

June 24, 2020

Mary Witkofski Community Programs Manager City of Maricopa 39700 W. Civic Center Plaza Maricopa, AZ 85138

Dear Ms. Witkofski,

The Maricopa Unified School District is in full support of the School Resource Officer Grant Program. We support the District's match portion of \$211,372.56, over the course of four years, for two (2) School Resource Officers.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tracey Lopeman

Superintendent